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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 8 August 2025 seeking information
about making available online  recordings of the Meet the Candidates event being
held in the Dannevirke Town Hall on Saturday 16 August 2025.
The events are being run by an organisation called “It’s in the Ballot”.
They are running their event like a live TV show broadcast.  Through their website you
can book tickets to attend in person, or to attend online.  Here is a link to their
website, and you can find information about attending by visiting the information
under “Horizons Region” on their homepage. They are also seeking through their
website submission of questions from the community of what they would like to ask
the candidates.
https://itsintheballot.nz/
If you have any questions about their sessions, they can be contacted through the
following email address or phone number:
Email: itsintheballot@gmail.com
Phone: 0508 BALLOT
Ngā mihi
.
 
 

  

Allie Dunn | Manager Democracy Services | Deputy Electoral
Officer

Democracy Services | Tararua District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 
 
From:  
Sent: Friday, 8 August 2025 5:23 am
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info-Tararua.DistrictCouncil@Tararuadc.govt.nz>
Subject: Election Candidates meeting



 EXTERNAL EMAIL ALERT: Caution advised. This message is from an external sender. Verify the
sender's identity and use caution with attachments and links.

 

 

Will/can the scheduled election candidates meeting (Dannevirke Town
Hall 16 Aug) be recorded and viewable online?
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